CUDA BITES
    December 5, 2017
“Dream Big, AIM Higher”
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· INFORMATION

Good morning - it is Tuesday, December 5, 2017


· Attention students taking a course with Volusia Online Learning – 
· Please remember that your online course has the same deadlines as your courses at school. Work hard every day to finish strong and by December 20th. Contact your virtual teacher if you need assistance. Let’s do this!

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Cudas, don’t forget to help out those in need this holiday season by participating in SGA's canned food and supply drive competition through your first period class. The winning class will be awarded with a donut breakfast! 

· Attention Mu Alpha Theta Math Honor Society members: Our December meeting will be TODAY in Room 5-228. We hope to see you there.

· “Attention Seniors: The school counseling department will be registering seniors for Bright Futures beginning today. Registration will take place in the media center during either government or economics class. Please report to your class. Do not come to the media center. Your teachers have the schedule for your assigned time. Dual enrolled seniors should see Ms. Johnson right away to sign up for a time to get registered for Bright Futures.”

· Juniors and Seniors: Jostens presentations are TODAY.
· Juniors will meet in the auditorium during period 2 
· Seniors will meet in the auditorium during period 4 


· Attention Dual Enrolled Students: Please see your school counselor as soon as possible to get registered for spring classes. 

· The Scholarship Bootcamp is scheduled for January 18th. Please sign up in the counseling office.
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